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The KPATA Board Members ranked top
priorities for their work via Mentimeter and
they will discuss next steps at the December
Board meeting.
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The Training and Education committee has
finalized a date and location for the KPATA
spring Collaborative Learning Day - April 23rd
in Manhattan, KS. 

Lisa Williams, KSDE, shared about the QEIP process
and notified the Board that 25 programs earned
Blue Ribbon status!

The Advocacy Committee will be working with the
Social Media Committee to design and share
supportive resources with PAT programs. 

The Board was informed about the All in for Kansas
Kids Strategic Plan and the KELS (Kansas Early
Learning Standards) and how they apply to the work
of PAT programs and KPATA.


